DANIEL S. NUTTER
REGISTERED PETROLEUM ENGINEER
PETROLEUM CONSULTATION AND STA"l‘E AND FEDERAL REGULATORY SERVICES
105 EAST ALICANTE
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

PHONE (505 982-0757

December 5, 1985

Mr. R. L. Stamets, Director
0il Conservation Division

New Mexico Energy and Minerals Dept. - ,gxﬁz
Post Office Box 2088 : - .9
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 C:éhi)’

Dear Mr. Stamets:

This is the application of Doyle Hartman for a non-
- standard gas proration unit and an unorthodox gas well
location in the Jalmat Gas Pool, Lea County, New Mexico.

It is respectfully requested that you docket a case to
consider approval of a 320-acre non-standard proration unit
comprising the W/2 of Section 34, Township 25 South, Range
37 East, NMPM, to be dedicated to a well to be drilled at an
unorthodox location 990 feet from the South 1line and 660
feet from the West line of said Section 34.

We would like to have this case scheduled for the first
examiner hearing in January, 1986.

Very truly yours,

- Oawe il

- Daniel S. Nutter, .

DSN:ms

cc: Doyle Hartman
500 North Main
Midland, TX 79701

William F. Carr, Esdq.
Campbell & Black, P.A.
Santa Fe, New Mexico



